
CP&L
Carolina Power & Light Company

Shearon Harris Energy & Environmental Center
Route 1 Box 327

New Hdl. North Carolina 27562

July 26, 1984 serial: ESS-84-286

Mr. Charles Wakild
Regional Supervisor

North Carolina Division of Environmental Management
7525 Wrightsville Avenue
Wilmington, NC 28403

RE: BRUNSWICK NUCLEAR Ph0 JECT
NPDES PERMIT NO. NC0007064

Dear Mr. Wakild:

On June 19 and 20, 1984, flow minimization was suspende.d on Unit 1
from 13:00 to 19:50 hours on June 19 and from 08:30 to 19:00 hours on June 20,
1984. A flow of 1010 cubic feat por second was recorded both days.

This was reported to you by R. K. !!1ller on June 19, 1984. In
accordance with your request, we had planned to send you a compiled data
report if the suspension of flow minimization was to be protracted. However,
the weather changed and we were able to return to a minimur.200 megawatts
system reserve after two days so that there is no longer a need for the
report.

If you have any questions, please call R. K. Miller at

(919) 836-7185.

Yours very truly,

Originsi signed b>>
It B. Burkcf. Jr

- R. B. Starkey, Jr.

(O Manager
Environmental Services

-

RBSjr/ pdc (1743RKM)
-

cc: Mr. H. R. Denton i

Mr. J. P. O'Reilly

bec: Mr. H. H. Carrow Mr. C. R. Dietz
Mr. A. H. Caylor Mr. P. W. Howe
Mr. J. C. Dietrich Mr. C. E. Robertson
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